
Parent Council 

February 22nd 

 

In attendance: Donna Kennelly, Nikki Brant, Michelle Vader, Terry Marquez, 

Tiffany Vye 

Prayer for Lent 

Principal’s Report 

Ashley Hayes is back from Maternity leave and is the Kindergarten ECE 

Kinder registration is open 

Open House is scheduled for May 29th for all new Kinders coming for the 2018-

2019 school year 

Before and After School care survey has been sent out to families 

Projected enrolment for next year looks like the numbers are going up 

OFIP tutoring starts next week for Grade 3 and 6 students for 10 weeks.  Focus is 

around helping students prepare for and practice for the EQAO testing. 

Reminder about Cash Online- Subway sandwiches, pizza, milk, popcorn 

Second round of clothing – 7 orders 

Ash Wednesday mass went really well.  Students are becoming more involved 

with readings and singing more parts of the mass 

Vessey Seeds orders are due Friday, March 2nd and place the order before March 

Break 

Dance is March 2nd- Andrew will MC, spot dances ($5 gift cards from McDonalds), 

decorations, the primary classes will sell popcorn.  32 adults, 32 children 

responded 

Terry will bring lemons/strawberries 

Tiffany will bring chips, Nikki-ice, 



Veggies/fruit/cheese & crackers 

Teacher’s Report 

Reading Cup challenge:  the yellow team won (over 5000 minutes of reading) 

Total for the school was over 24,593 = 410 hours 

ECO diet challenge through National Geographic- saving energy, tracking how 

long classes can go without power.  The school has applied to be Platinum 

certified.  Kids are creating a website 

Basketball tournaments are the beginning of March 

March 6th 

Candice Lloyd and team came in to talk about Metis culture (dance, painting, 

finger weaving, drumming on March 7th with Danka) 

Random Acts of Kindness is the week before March Break.   

Stations of the Cross- each class has been given 2 or 3 stations to demonstrate 

Math Learning Groups are every other Friday- divided into their phases 

Ski trip February 23rd at Batawa Ski hill 

 

Treasurer’s Report 

Balance of $3219.15 after renting the ice in Deseronto. 

May need to revisit $100 per class/ $10 per student for year end trips 

 

Next Meetings 

April 26th at 5:00 

May 24th at 5:00 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 


